## **CANCELLATION**

MANSFIELD ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
REGULAR MEETING
NOVEMBER 10, 2010
7:00 P.M.
COUNCIL CHAMBER
AUDREY P. BECK MUNICIPAL BUILDING

The regularly scheduled meeting for November 10, 2010 has been cancelled due to a lack of applications. The next regularly scheduled meeting is December 8, 2010. We will meet in December for a short meeting to set next year's calendar, regardless of whether or not we have applications.

Copies of the Zoning Regulations, revised to October 15, 2010, will be distributed at the next meeting or can be picked up in the Town Clerk's office.